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16 January 2012
Dear Sir/Madam
Town and Country Planning Act 1990

	Appeal by
	:
Banner Homes Ltd  

	Site
	:
Land South of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive NW of Cotefield Farm, Oxford Road, Bodicote  

	Proposed development
	:
OUTLINE: application for residential development of 82 dwellings  

	Planning Inspectorate Appeal Reference
	APP/C3105/A/11/2159619  


Further to my letter dated 24 October 2011  , I am writing to let you know that an Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government under paragraph 1 (1) of schedule 6 to the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 will attend at the Council Chamber, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, on Tuesday 28 February 2012   at 10.00am to hold an Inquiry into the above appeal.  The Inquiry is expected to last for 

2 days.

I am to inform you that you may, if you wish, attend the Inquiry and at the Inspector's discretion state your case in person or through an accredited representative.
Documents relevant to the appeal are available for inspection at Cherwell District Council offices, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury during normal office hours or via the Council’s web site at www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk  The Proofs of Evidence and the Statement of Common Ground are expected to be available for inspection after 15 February 2012.  
Members of the public wishing to attend the Inquiry who may be concerned about the facilities available for people with disabilities are asked to contact the Council on telephone number 01295 221820 to ensure that proper arrangements are in place regarding parking, access and seating.
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A leaflet entitled “Guide to Taking Part in Planning Appeals” is available free of charge by contacting the Council on the above telephone number or online at www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk
The appeal decision will be published on the planning portal www.planningportal.gov.uk/pcs once it is issued. 

Yours faithfully

Andy Preston
Andy Preston

Head of Public Protection and Development Management  
